
NOTICE, TOWN OF SUGAR CREEK 
Foster Road Closure 

September 16th or 17th, 2024  

 

Please be advised on September 16th or 17th, 2024 Foster Road will be 
closed between Schmidt Road and County Road ES for culvert 
replacement completion for a few hours. Please give yourself extra 
commute time.  

 

 

 


